2024-2025

DETEL SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION

DETEL believes today's graduates are tomorrow's innovators. We
want to inspire one graduating Senior from your school to pursue
a career in Information Technology by awarding a $500
scholarship to an eligible recipient.

QUALIFICATIONS

Must be a graduating Senior of the 2024 -
2025 school year.

Strong consideration will be given to
graduates intending to major in
Information Technology or a related field;
also to those who intend to enter IT-
related job training. Graduates in other
fields and trades are also encouraged and
invited to apply.

Students should have a 3.0 GPA or
higher.

The selected graduate must be willing
to allow DETEL to use their name in the
Avoyelles Journal, the Avaoyelles Today
website and on DETEL's social media
accounts. Recipients will also fill out a
W-9 Form for our records.

HOW TO APPLY

Students can apply by writing a brief
summary about how technology has
impacted or inspired them to pursue a
career in the technology field. Students
should submit their essay to their school's
guidance counselor by end of day Friday,
March 14, 2025,

The selected recipients will be asked to
pick up their scholarship at the DETEL
Office in Mansura and will be asked to take
a group picture.
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